
From: Warrier, Satish  
Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 10:39 AM 
To: ALL Chancellor's Cabinet <ChancellorsCabinet@email.4cd.edu> 
Subject: ShakeAlert pilot with Regroup 
  
Good morning, 
  
The folks at U.S geological survey (USGS) have been working on an early warning system for earthquakes 
(http://www.ShakeAlert.org) and they are at a stage in their development where they have asked 
vendors who provide emergency notification to help TEST out the early alert system. The vendor we use 
for text messaging ReGroup has reached out to us to see if we (4CD) would be interested in participating 
in the testing of the text messaging portion of the system. Since this is a Pilot/test system it is NOT ready 
to be used for the general public but limited individuals in our district to receive test messages when 
USGS triggers their testing. 
  
We do not have a date or time when they will trigger these test text messages but if you or selected 
individuals within the college would like to participate in this Testing please let me know and we can add 
you to the test group. 
  
Satish Warrier 
Director, Information Technology 
Contra Costa Community College District 
swarrier@4cd.edu 
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